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Parent Questionnaire 

Thank you for your response to the parent questionnaire. Two respondents were 
drawn at random and have each received an ASDA voucher.                                  

I will share the results of the survey over the next few weeks as well as giving 
information about what we intend to do as a result of your feedback. 

Busy Being Brilliant! 

A lot can happen in school in the course of a week! The children are working hard 
and have had a lot of exciting things to keep them busy.  

Rackets Cubed sessions, visits to Ferens Art Gallery, a World War Two workshop 
and learning the story of The Three Little Pigs are just some of the fantastic things 

that have gone on in school - all in the last few days! 

The children make our staff proud on a regular basis with their hard work and good 
behaviour. For more information about what they are learning and pictures of their 

great work, please see the school website and our Twitter feed. 
www.southcoatesacademy.co.uk 

Early Bird Day                                                          
Tomorrow will be an Early Bird Day so please try to get 

here on time. Everyone who arrives before 8:55am will get 
a sticker and have their name put into a prize draw. 



Upcoming Events 

Thursday 19th January:  Early Bird Day 

Monday 23rd January:  National Handwriting Day 

Monday 30th January:  Class 6M IntoUniversity Focus Week begins 

Monday 30th January:  National Storytelling Week 

Wednesday 8th February: Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 9th February:  Whole School Art Exhibition 

Friday 10th February:  Last day before the half-term break 

Monday 20th February:  School re-opens after half term break 

Monday 20th February:   Class 6W IntoUniversity Focus Week begins 

Hull FC Raffle                                                                                            
As part of our partnership with Hull FC, we shall be selling raffle tickets from Monday 

23rd January. The money raised will go towards reading books for classes and the 
two school libraries. The star prize is a season pass for an adult and child at Hull FC. 

Second prize is a signed Hull FC shirt and third prize is a signed rugby ball. 

Booking for after-school clubs and breakfast club                                                     
Please be aware that all clubs and breakfast club must now be booked through the 
MCAS app. Breakfast club opens each day between 7:45 and 8:00am. Thank you. 

Polite Reminder                                                                                     
Please can we remind you all about the rules on jewellery and make up. On health 
and safety grounds, children are not allowed to wear jewellery in school. The only 
exceptions to this rule are watches and stud earrings in pierced ears. Children can 

only wear these if they can remove them themselves, during PE and games, or cover 
them with a plaster to prevent them from causing any injuries.                               

Children are not allowed to wear make up in school. 

Y6 Leavers                                                                                               
Some parents of Y6 children have asked if they can use our parent room to hold a 

meeting to discuss arranging a year 6 leavers party. This meeting will take place next 
week on Monday (23rd January) from 9:00 - 9:30am. 


